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RE:  Project Update Notification 

  Jones Street – 11th to 13th Streets 

 

Dear Jones Street Improvement Project Stakeholders, 
  
We have exciting updates for you heading into the new year. 
  
The Jones Street project with the inclusion of the 12th Street improvement between 
Jackson and Jones construction contract has been awarded.  The city council approved 
RPL Utility, LLC’s contract during their November 26, 2019 meeting. 
  
Here are additional updates for you. 
  

 The sewer improvements already underway will continue through early 2020 
 Utility relocations (water, gas, electrical, communications) will begin in January 

2020, and continue through the start of roadway and sidewalk construction. 
 Construction improvements are anticipated to be completed by the end of 2020, 

with the possible exception of the 12th Street improvements, which are 
considered a bid alternative. 

 We will have the construction schedule and phasing details for you in January or 
February 2020. 

  
We sincerely appreciate your involvement in this project’s planning efforts.   Our 
collaboration is on its way to completion.  Please do not hesitate to contact me if you 
have any questions.   As a reminder, you can also follow this project 
at: https://keepomahamoving.com/projects/jones-street-improvements-11th-13th-street 
  
Thank you, 

Jamie Winterstein, PE 
Design Division  
Public Works Department 
City of Omaha 
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